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Edward D'Orazio, AIA Architects reopens
May 22, 2009 - Long Island

Edward D'Orazio, AIA Architects, an innovative professional services firm specializing in
architecture, planning and design/build projects has reopened.
With over 30 years experience representing local, regional and national clients, tenants, developers
and landlords with industrial, retail and commercial office properties, they are excited by the
opportunities that these challenging times present and intend to remain a resource to the brokerage
community and provide assistance necessary to help bring your transactions to closing.
They provide clients with: large firm experience, expertise and professional credentials with the
efficiencies of a lean, aggressive, growing firm.
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